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Sample Bishop’s Letter

May be read from the pulpit or inserted into the parish bulletins.
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

As a diocese, we will soon be taking a collection for the Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa. The Church in Africa is growing rapidly, but too often there are not enough local pastoral resources to support people in their faith. When you contribute to this collection, you are helping people across the African continent grow closer to Christ and to the Church.

For example, in Malawi, young people comprise nearly two-thirds of the population. And the Church there reflects this youthful face as well—the majority of the faithful are young people! But unfortunately, the Church in Malawi does not have enough staff or ministers to reach these young Catholics and help them grow in their faith. Without support, young people run the risk of falling away from the Church. However, with your generosity to the Solidarity Fund, the Church in Malawi can train youth leaders to connect with and guide young people across the country. Nearly 800 young people will be reached because of your contributions. With your help, the Catholic youth of Malawi will become a powerful force for good and new messengers of the Gospel.

The Church in Africa needs your help to ensure that all the faithful have access to resources to help them grow in our shared faith. Please be generous to this collection in your parishes. To learn more about the collection and who it supports, visit www.usccb.org/africa.
Thank you and God bless.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

[Bishop’s name, signature, title, diocese]

For more information, please visit www.usccb.org/africa.
